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WFWP UK - On Saturday 28 September 2019, the Young Women’s Speech Contest committee organised 
a coaching and mentoring session for some of the finalists. 
 
It was an opportunity for the contestants to practice their speech, get familiar with the room setting, with 
the microphone, time keeping etc. 
 
There were some constructive comments for each participant on how they could adjust and make few 
modification to their speeches. 
 
The young ladies were appreciative for this opportunity and were grateful for the positive feedback. We 
are all very excited and are looking forward with great anticipation for this year’s finals! 
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